
From: Eric Huffman [mailto:ericdavidhuffnnan@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 11:45 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb(5)puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case 16-0253-GA-BTX 

My name is Eric Huffman and I reside at 2539 Briarcliffe Ave. in Pleasant Ridge. My wife and I reside 
about 500 feet near one of the proposed routes {Pinl< route alternative) for the Duke Energy Central 
Corridor Extension Project proposition. I am writing to inform you that I am entirely against this under 
any and all conditions and circumstances. None of the three proposed routes is acceptable and this 
proposal needs to be shut down immediately. The fact that I even need to submit a letter of concern is 
troubling enough. This project is a major risk to human life, our environment, our property values, and 
to our everyday life. 

Eric Huffman 
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